625 S. Delhi Street
Mural proposal

Public Comment



Heather Hendrickson

From: Ralph Marano <ralph.marano1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 4:11 PM

To: Heather Hendrickson

Subject: Mural 625 S. Delhi Street

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Hello Heather,

I'm a member of the Bella Vista Neighbors Association Historic Preservation Committee. We have been
working with Phil Asbury of the Mural Arts Program on this mural for the side of the William Still House.

The Architectural Committee denied the nomination based on insufficient information on how the mural
would be attached to the wall. | was disappointed that no one from Mural Arts attended that meeting. Phil

Asbury tells me they will have a representative at the PHC meeting on 12/8.

BVNA fully supports this mural installation, and | would like you to enter that into the record at the 12/8
meeting. Feel free to contact me if there's anything else | need to do to register our support.

Thank you for your help in acknowledging the important contribution William Still made to the abolitionist
movement.

Ralph Marano
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